
 

Insurance Meeting 

September 29, 2022 
 

The meeting was called to order by Dr. Osborn at 1:02 PM 
 

Approved the agenda, previous meeting minutes and to pay monthly bills.  
 

Mr. Gerken reviewed the financial reports and presented his monthly Summary.   
 

Mr. Gerken reviewed the MMO admin, medical and dental renewal which was approved last spring.  

MMO had a slight increase in medical and dental costs.  The wellness fund provided by Med Mutual 

to the PCSIG remains at $15,000.  He gave an update on the Stop Loss Renewal process and stated 

final quotes will be available at the October meeting. 
 

Approved a 1% medical rate increase for 2023 and no increase for dental in 2023.  
 

Huntington Future Projects 
Benefit resource newsletter 

EAP Utilization through August (15 members, 59 activities, 2 online certifications) 

Deerwalk Data Analytics setup is ongoing 

Huntington is working to coordinate the Medicare D Notices with MMO and the treasurers. 

Open Enrollment Prep 

Huntington Renewal and Stop Loss at October Meeting 

 

Meeting adjourned at 2:14 PM. 

 

The meeting dates for the remainder of 2022 are October 25th at 1:00 pm and December 2nd at 8:30 

am.  
 

 


